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Medication Synchronization  

 

This is a reminder that Medication Synchronization is available to all providers.  

Through review of claim data, PACE has found that Medication Synchronization could be utilized 

for more cardholders. 

 

As stated in the PACE Provider Bulletin issued April 11, 2019: 

 
PACE will allow Medication Synchronization for oral, sublingual, and transdermal 
maintenance medications. 
 
To be considered for synchronization, the following claim criteria must be met: 
 
▪ Claims must meet a day supply of 30, but cannot exceed a 95 day supply 
▪ The claim cannot be Short Cycle or Partial Fills 
▪ The claim cannot be for a Compound 
▪ The claim cannot be for medications with a DEA Code of 2, 3, or 4.  
 
 
▪ FOR PRORATED COPAY: The first fill (shortened fill) claim must be submitted with a 

Submission Clarification Code of 47 with a days supply less than 90. Copay will be 
prorated based on days supply. 

▪ The subsequent fill must be submitted with a Submission Clarification Code of 48 
with a days supply greater or equal to 30. 

▪ Only 3 shortened fills are allowable per GSN in a 12 month period. If the number of 
allowable fills is exceeded, the claim will reject with NCPDP Error Code 8R “Submission 
Clarification Code Not Supported” accompanied by the message “Medication 
Synchronization Exceeded”.  

▪ Submission Clarification Code 47 cannot be combined with Submission Clarification 
Code 48 on the same claim. This combination will reject with NCPDP Error Code 34 “M/I 
Submission Clarification Code” accompanied by the message “SCC 47 cannot be 
combined with SCC 48”. 

 

 

PACE is considering revisions to this process and seeking your input. If you would like to 

provide your recommendations, please email them to: 

ProviderEnrollmentCorr@magellanhealth.com 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080.    
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